Edingley Lodge

NEWSLETTER



General Manager Focus



Hello & Welcome

Welcome to our summer newsletter. We hope that you enjoy reading this. I would like to take this opportunity to welcome our new residents, families and friends.

We've had busy few months with our 1st Year anniversary celebrations where we had the local deputy mayor of Newark to take part of our celebrations, Residents family and staff joined in with celebrating,

As you are aware we moved to electronic care plans, which has been fully embedded, and I can say has been a success!

There was a wide range of activities where our residents were able to participate actively and you will be able to see some of them in the next pages. Please also note our upcoming important dates for your diary. Please feel free to come in and enjoy any of the activities.

As always, I operate an open-door policy and remind all relatives, residents and well-wishers to feel free to speak to me. We also have a suggestion box located at reception where you can give your feedback using this facility. Please feel free to nominate staff member as Employee of the month who goes above and beyond to look after your loved ones.

Dates for your Diary

July

1st- Wimbledon

4th – America's Independence Day.

7th – World Chocolate Day.

9th – Coffee with a copper

19th – Charity car wash

27th – Summer Fair

August

4th- Sisters Day

9th- Book lovers' day

12th - National allotment week

15th- India's Independence Day

16th- The British motor show

19th- World photo day

23rd- Notting Hill carnival

26th- National dog day











What we've been up to...



Celebrating King Charles official birthday.

Edingley Lodge had a royal celebration to celebrate his majesty king Charles official birthday!

The home was decorated for the special occasion. We had live entertainment from singer Russell Weavers, Residents, staff & family enjoyed singing along to the much-loved songs of all time, All enjoyed with a cup of tea and a selection of cakes & biscuits,

SPORTS DAY

staff and residents at Edingley Lodge took part in a range of different sports day activities, we had the traditional egg & spoon race, tug of war, races, bean bag throwing, and of course penalty shoot out to celebrate England's 1st win for Euro 2024! We all had a lovely afternoon finished off with a refreshing cool ice-cream.



LET'S TALK facebook

Don't forgot to follow us at

Our best story this month had 21 likes.

1st year Anniversary Celebration

Edingley Lodge celebrated our 1st anniversary of care and support since reopening our home last year! staff, residents, families and friends marked the occasion together, with entertainment throughout the day, we were entertained by singer Caroline who like always put on a great performance and we were entertained by Freddie who put on an amazing magic show, A very special thank you to the deputy Mayor of Newark, Diane Ledger for joining the special celebration.

NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND Edingley Lodge

We have had a great few months getting together with the local community, we held a professional's breakfast which was a great success, St Michael's school kindly allowed us to advertise our home at their annual summer fair, We also had the opportunity to advertise at Southwell Coop.

We invited the local nursery for a teddy bear's picnic to celebrate national picnic week, The children & residents had a lovely time.

To mark international firefighters' week, we had the local fire fighter come into our home and have a talk about what they do day to day in their jobs, we also got see all the equipment they use.

Our Knit & Natter group has been ongoing and the ladies really enjoy it, if you would like to join us it is held every Thursday at 11am in our communal lounge,

Our church services have been delightful, great to see more community members attending.

Thank You

From all the team at Edingley Lodge we'd like to say a big thank you to you all for all your support and understanding over the last few months. We'd love you to leave us a review if you haven't already at www.barchester.com/home/Edingley-Lodge-Care-Home

CELEBRATING SUCCESS

Congratulations to Teresa & Sarah for being nominated employee of the month for May and June!

Thank you to our wonderful team for everything you do, not just on carers week but all year round.



Edingley Lodge

Station Road, Edingley, NG22 8BX

Tel: 01623 882 441 • www.barchester.com

https://www.facebook.com/BarchesterEdingleyLodge/

